
Meeting Notice
Watermill Master Association, Inc.

Board of Directors
will hold a

Special Meeting on Monday, February 
16, 2015

at 6:30 p.m. in the Kirkwood 
Presbyterian Church to discuss 

proposals by property maintenance 
companies.

All Association Members are invited to 
attend.

Sincerely,
Thomas R. Martin, President


